


7/22/2020

Booking #

Date
Wednesday, Jul 22, 2020

Departure

Victoria Harbour
(Downtown)

Arrival

Vancouver Harbour
(Downtown)

Duration
35 minutes

1 Passengers » Sale
Wilkinson, Andrew

Status:
Confirmed

Invoice #530884

SALE - Seat Sale $219 1 @ $208.57

+ GST $10.43

Canadian Dollars $219.00

Fully Changeable / Refundable up to 5pm the day prior to departure. 
Does not qualify for combination with Kids Fly Free promotions. 

After 5pm all next-day travel is non-refundable and only changeable
for same day travel  Any cancellations will result in a non refundable
cancellation fee equal to the value of the one-way travel.

Failure to change 1 hour prior or check-in 20 minutes prior to
departure 
will also result in the cancellation of any onward and/or return
reservations 
(additional cancellation fees may apply)

Booking Statement

Visa $0.00

#**** **** **** 











7/8/2020

Booking #

Date
Sunday, Jul 5, 2020

Departure

Vancouver Harbour
(Downtown)

Arrival

Victoria Harbour
(Downtown)

Duration
35 minutes

1 Passengers » Off-Peak
Wilkinson, Andrew

Status:
Confirmed

Invoice #530881

FARE-YWH-OffPeak_2020 1 @ $247.62

+ GST $12.38

Canadian Dollars $260.00

Visa $260.00

**** **** **** 

Fully Changeable / Refundable up to 5pm the day prior to departure. 

After 5pm all next-day travel is non-refundable and only changeable
for same-day travel. Any cancellations will result in a non-refundable
cancellation fee equal to the value of the one-way travel.

Failure to change 1 hour prior or check-in 20 minutes prior to
departure 
will also result in the cancellation of any onward and/or return
reservations 
(additional cancellation fees may apply)

Booking Statement





7/8/2020

Booking #

Date
Wednesday, Jul 8, 2020

Departure

Victoria Harbour
(Downtown)

Arrival

Vancouver Harbour
(Downtown)

Duration
35 minutes

1 Passengers » Sale
Wilkinson, Andrew

Status:
Confirmed

Invoice #532870

SALE - Seat Sale $219 1 @ $208.57

+ GST $10.43

Canadian Dollars $219.00

Fully Changeable / Refundable up to 5pm the day prior to departure. 
Does not qualify for combination with Kids Fly Free promotions. 

After 5pm all next-day travel is non-refundable and only changeable
for same-day travel. Any cancellations will result in a non-refundable
cancellation fee equal to the value of the one-way travel.

Failure to change 1 hour prior or check-in 20 minutes prior to
departure 
will also result in the cancellation of any onward and/or return
reservations 
(additional cancellation fees may apply)

Booking Statement

Visa $0.00

#**** **** ****



5 52	PM	 	 	Canada

6 11	PM	 	Canada

UberX					8 10	kilometers	 	19	min

July	8 	2020

Here's	your	receipt	for	your	ride,	Andrew
We	hope	you	enjoyed	your	ride	this	afternoon

Total CA$18.27

Trip	Fare CA$14 70

Subtotal CA$14 70

GST CA$0 87

Tolls 	Surcharges 	and	Fees CA$2 70

Amount	Charged

			•••• CA$18.27
A	temporary	hold	of	CA$18 27	was	placed	on	your	payment	method	••••	 	This	is	not	a	charge	and	will	be	removed 	 t	should	disappear	from	your	bank	statement	shortly

Visit	the	trip	page	for	more	information 	including	invoices	(where	available)

You	rode	with	

Fare	does	not	include	fees	that	may	be	charged	by	your	bank 	Please	contact	your	bank	directly	for	inquiries





7/13/2020

Booking

Date
Monday, Jul 13, 2020

Departure

Vancouver Harbour
(Downtown)

Arrival

Victoria Harbour
(Downtown)

Duration
35 minutes

1 Passengers » Sale
Wilkinson, Andrew

Status:
Confirmed

Invoice #533047

SALE - Seat Sale $219 1 @ $208.57

+ GST $10.43

Canadian Dollars $219.00

Visa $219.00

**** **** **** 

Fully Changeable / Refundable up to 5pm the day prior to departure. 
Does not qualify for combination with Kids Fly Free promotions. 

After 5pm all next-day travel is non-refundable and only changeable
for same-day travel. Any cancellations will result in a non-refundable
cancellation fee equal to the value of the one-way travel.

Failure to change 1 hour prior or check-in 20 minutes prior to
departure 
will also result in the cancellation of any onward and/or return
reservations 
(additional cancellation fees may apply)

Booking Statement



7/15/2020

Booking #

Date
Wednesday, Jul 15, 2020

Departure

Victoria Harbour
(Downtown)

Arrival

Vancouver Harbour
(Downtown)

Duration
35 minutes

1 Passengers » Sale
Wilkinson, Andrew

Status:
Confirmed

Invoice #530882

SALE - Seat Sale $219 1 @ $208.57

+ GST $10.43

Canadian Dollars $219.00

Fully Changeable / Refundable up to 5pm the day prior to departure. 
Does not qualify for combination with Kids Fly Free promotions. 

After 5pm all next-day travel is non-refundable and only changeable
for same-day travel. Any cancellations will result in a non-refundable
cancellation fee equal to the value of the one-way travel.

Failure to change 1 hour prior or check-in 20 minutes prior to
departure 
will also result in the cancellation of any onward and/or return
reservations 
(additional cancellation fees may apply)

Booking Statement

Visa $0.00

#**** **** ****







8/14/2020

Booking #

Date
Friday, Aug 14, 2020

Departure

Victoria Harbour
(Downtown)

Arrival

Vancouver Harbour
(Downtown)

Duration
35 minutes

1 Passengers » Off-Peak
Wilkinson, Andrew

Status:
Confirmed

Invoice #533292

FARE-YWH-OffPeak_2020 1 @ $247.62

+ GST $12.38

Canadian Dollars $260.00

Fully Changeable / Refundable up to 5pm the day prior to departure. 

After 5pm all next-day travel is non-refundable and only changeable
for same-day travel. Any cancellations will result in a non-refundable
cancellation fee equal to the value of the one-way travel.

Failure to change 1 hour prior or check-in 20 minutes prior to
departure 
will also result in the cancellation of any onward and/or return
reservations 
(additional cancellation fees may apply)

Booking Statement

Visa $0.00

#**** **** **** 



8/12/2020

Booking #

Date
Sunday, Aug 9, 2020

Departure

Vancouver Harbour
(Downtown)

Arrival

Victoria Harbour
(Downtown)

Duration
35 minutes

1 Passengers » Sale
Wilkinson, Andrew

Status:
Confirmed

Invoice #530887

SALE - Seat Sale $219 1 @ $208.57

+ GST $10.43

Canadian Dollars $219.00

Visa $219.00

**** **** **** 

Fully Changeable / Refundable up to 5pm the day prior to departure. 
Does not qualify for combination with Kids Fly Free promotions. 

After 5pm all next-day travel is non-refundable and only changeable
for same-day travel. Any cancellations will result in a non-refundable
cancellation fee equal to the value of the one-way travel.

Failure to change 1 hour prior or check-in 20 minutes prior to
departure 
will also result in the cancellation of any onward and/or return
reservations 
(additional cancellation fees may apply)

Booking Statement







8/10/2020

Booking #

Date
Sunday, Jul 26, 2020

Departure

Vancouver Harbour
(Downtown)

Arrival

Victoria Harbour
(Downtown)

Duration
35 minutes

1 Passengers » Off-Peak
Wilkinson, Andrew

Status:
Confirmed

Invoice #530885

FARE-YWH-OffPeak_2020 1 @ $247.62

+ GST $12.38

Canadian Dollars $260.00

Visa $260.00

**** **** ****

Fully Changeable / Refundable up to 5pm the day prior to departure. 

After 5pm all next-day travel is non-refundable and only changeable
for same-day travel. Any cancellations will result in a non-refundable
cancellation fee equal to the value of the one-way travel.

Failure to change 1 hour prior or check-in 20 minutes prior to
departure 
will also result in the cancellation of any onward and/or return
reservations 
(additional cancellation fees may apply)

Booking Statement





8/10/2020

Booking #

Date
Wednesday, Jul 29, 2020

Departure

Victoria Harbour
(Downtown)

Arrival

Vancouver Harbour
(Downtown)

Duration
35 minutes

1 Passengers » Sale
Wilkinson, Andrew

Status:
Confirmed

Invoice #530886

SALE - Seat Sale $219 1 @ $208.57

+ GST $10.43

Canadian Dollars $219.00

Visa $219.00

**** **** ****

Fully Changeable / Refundable up to 5pm the day prior to departure. 
Does not qualify for combination with Kids Fly Free promotions. 

After 5pm all next-day travel is non-refundable and only changeable
for same-day travel. Any cancellations will result in a non-refundable
cancellation fee equal to the value of the one-way travel.

Failure to change 1 hour prior or check-in 20 minutes prior to
departure 
will also result in the cancellation of any onward and/or return
reservations 
(additional cancellation fees may apply)

Booking Statement








